## Thankful for Volunteers

Dear Volunteers,

I just wanted to say how much I appreciate the community we have here at Thacher Montessori. I think this is truly reflected in how successful the Open House on Saturday ran. I am grateful to have all of you here as part of our Thacher community. Thank you for taking the time out of your busy lives to be an ambassador for our amazing school and show perspective families an idea of what our community is. I believe all the families were very much impressed with how well the student volunteers handled giving tours. I hope you enjoyed your time being a volunteer. Happy Thanksgiving to you all and enjoy the break!

Much respect and gratitude,

Angela

PS - Please remove any yard signs you see or put up.